
Strathclyde Pension Fund – Draft annual audit report 2024/25 noted. 
 
2 There was submitted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension Fund 
detailing EY’s draft annual audit report for 2024/245for Strathclyde Pension Fund. 
 
After consideration and having heard Ms Claire Mellons, EY, the committee noted 
the report. 
 
 


